
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  
 

Wednesday Sep 7, 2022 
  
COSW had the first General Body meeting of the year on 8/26/2022 with new Chair, Michelle Rodems, 
and vice chair, J’Aime Jennings, and a slate of 24 new commissioners 
Standing Committees elected Chairs and established goals for the year. 
 
Respectfully submitted to the Faculty Senate by Senate Representative to COSW,  
Olfa Nasraoui on Sep. 6, 2022 
 


